
Ravelston Park – Representation 041 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Stephen Skiffington <REDACTED> 
Sent: 27 April 2022 22:25 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston Park Sale 
 
I would like to object to the proposed sale of an area of Ravelston Park to the Blackhall Community 
Trust. The council are custodians of this precious asset and do not have any right to sell any of it no 
matter what the reason given to justify this action. The park was gifted in 
1921 with very clear conditions that it should not be sold or built on.  
It is Common Good land and as such should be kept for its stated intent to benefit the whole 
community. Please let me know if I need to register my objection anywhere. 
 
Thanks 
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